
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

CHANGE OF COMPANY SECRETARY  
 

 
Singapore, April 30, 2021 – Sembcorp Industries (Sembcorp) wishes to announce the 

retirement of Kwong Sook May as Company Secretary on April 30, 2021. Tan Yen Hui 

will be appointed as Company Secretary with effect from May 1, 2021. 

 

The Board and Management would like to take this opportunity to thank Ms Kwong for 

her service to Sembcorp. 

 

 

- End - 

 


